Sheriff £.L. Giles, Sr.

sussex County Sheriff’s Office

Sussex County

Notice of Award of Contract for Flock Cameras/ Sole Source
Determination

On January 27, 2023 Sussex County awarded a contract through the Virginia State
Police HEAT program with Flock Safety for Flock Safety ALPR Cameras in the
amount $10,000 however, the Sussex County Sheriff’s Office has to supplement
$3,400.00 due to installation, training, and one time implementation fee with an
annual reoccurring thereafier each year

Flock Safety is the sole manufacturer and developer of the Flock Safety ALPR
Camera. Flock Safety is also the sole provider of the comprehensive monitoring,
processing, and machine vision services which integrate with the Flock Safety
ALPR Camera.

The County, in coordination with the Sheriff’s Office determined that there was
only one source practically available for the services to be provided under this

contract. Flock Safety is the only practigable source for these services.
/

Authorized Designee:

P. 0. Box 1326 Sussex, Virginia 23884

Telephone: 434-246-5000
Fax: 434-246-5714
Email: Egiles@suscva.us




